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gauge the impacts the proposed new Official Plan will have on future development in in eacl; |
municipality;

And further that the lower tier municipalities in Bruce County reach out to County Council and
request that the new Bruce County Official Plan is not more restrictive than Provincial Planning
Statement requires and secondly, to not use the new Bruce Official Plan to create additional red tape
by regulating items that are or can be regulated by current codes, acts, plans, efc.

The Council for the Town of South Bruce Peninsula is formally asking each municipal
Council to thoroughly review the proposed new Official Plan and join South Bruce
Peninsula in insisting that the County Official Plan mirrors the Provincial Planning
Statement, meaning that the document is a high-level planning tool without unnecessary
red tape and regulation.

Should you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact us.

Jay Kirkland
Mayor
jay.kirkland@southbrucepeninsula.com
519-534-1400 ext 201

Cc: Bruce County Council
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